
Notices and Reminders 

14.10.22 

Year of Humanities: Every year we have a focus on one particular focus of the curriculum and 

we celebrate. This year we will be celebrating Geography and History. We have so many excit-

ing events planned for the children. We will also be holding a careers fair, so will be looking for 

parent volunteers who whose work involves History or Geography to come into school and talk 

to the children about their role. 

Year 3/4 Reading Event: A great time was 

had by parents and children who came 

along to the event on Tuesday evening.  The 

evening based on the Eerie on Sea mysteries 

by Thomas Taylor saw over 100+ families 

complete puzzles, unlock codes and listen to 

the first chapter of each of the four books.   

A prize draw took place at the end with key-

rings and posters for the winners.  

Win for Mathematics Team! A huge well done to 

the Year 5 Team of Mathematicians who ac-

companied Mrs  Eagles and Mrs Bourne to 

Princethorpe  College this week to take part in 

a Maths Challenge morning. 36 local schools 

took part and YES we WON!!!!   

Super proud of our team.  

Science Outreach comes to Paddox: As part of 

our science enrichment, Year 6 undertook two 

learning opportunities led by Bilton School. The 

first session saw children apply their understand-

ing of living things and their environments, when 

meeting a range of reptiles and discussing their 

habitats. During the next session, children under-

took a scientific enquiry by investigating various 

household items and determining whether they 

were an acid or an alkali.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Parent’s evenings:  Virtual Tues 18  

October and In person Wed 19 Oct. 

Y1-Y6 School Disco’s: Tues 1 November - 

please see email sent this week. 

Tag Rugby Festival: On Monday the children 

from years 3 and 6 took part in a Tag Rugby 

Festival at St. Andrew RFC. Paddox teams 

won lots of their matches but there was no 

overall winner.  Go team Paddox! 

Afterschool Clubs: If a club has to be  

cancelled unexpectedly, firstly we will try to 

arrange cover. If this is not possible, we’ll 

contact parents/carers in the morning to 

give as much notice as possible. 

October Half Term 

Monday 24 October to Friday 28 October  

inclusive 


